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SB 1076  I am for a yes vote on this senate bill.   The Jackson County shelter today 

does not even take stray cats in,  it is over crowded,  lacks space, lacks help, too 

many dogs being put down.   Too many breeders have allowed too many births of 

dogs and cats causing far too many strays in the Ashland Area, an in Jackson 

County.  Some people feed the stray cats,  who then continue to kill birds because 

they still have no homes.  Its all a losing battle and far too many dogs and cats are 

suffering from over population.  Breeders must be regulated,  stricter laws a needed 

for all of us humans who have raised kittens and puppies,  I am 86 years old and am 

speaking as someone very experienced in regards to seeing the over population of 

our animals.  Things must change.   Please pass SB 1076,  and initiate more needed 

legislation as well.   


